
When we say we take celebrating our staff and their continued
growth seriously – we’re not kidding! At the end of the year, we
recognize and honor three employees who have continually gone
above and beyond. Check out who earned these prestigious
awards below!
 
Read about our Employees of the year >

Mark Velka, Kent Maintenance Coordinator,  is one of many people
who allow KEP to be your most reliable supplier! We recognize that
in our industry, we’re really only as reliable as our equipment.
That’s why people like Mark are so vital to our operations – he
works proactively to keep our machines well maintained. We care
deeply about delivering our customer’s products on time, and Mark
makes that possible! 
 
We reliably serve many industries – from medical and surgical to
sports and leisure. Learn more about how we could be your newest
trustworthy partner! > 

Customer feedback is truly invaluable to how we operate. We
intentionally create systems that directly benefit the customer –
open communication, trustworthy supply chain operations,
employee longevity, and more – so we are always thrilled to hear
our customer’s thoughts! 
 
Read one customer comment that made us smile >

Meet Tina Allen, a first-shift Tender at our Mogadore Extrusion
facility! At work, Tina makes sure all lines are stocked with the
needed materials, loads and unloads trucks, prints labels, helps
with cleaning, and more!
 
Learn more about Tina Allen >

We were thrilled to host our marketing and communication partner,
Full Spectrum Marketing, for a tour of all three of our facilities! Joe
Williamson, Vice President of Sales and Marketing, showed
Justine, Taylor, and Julia how our Kent, Mogadore, and Winesburg
facilities function and work together. He even took them to lunch at
Amish Door to give them the full Winesburg experience! 
 
The women loved seeing our different processes – from extrusion
and dip molding to assembly. We are always excited when our
partners are able to tour our facilities, this hands-on learning is the
best way to experience the KEP difference! Contact us if you'd like
a tour >

We are over the moon to be celebrating 11 wonderful employees on
their KEP work anniversaries! Every new year may bring a lot of
change, but we always know we can rely on these steadfast team
members. Each one of these people brings something important
and unique to our company – and we couldn’t do what we do
without them. Congratulations to David Martin on 34 years and
Yolanda Brinkley on 30 years with KEP, we are so thankful for them
and their hard work!
 
Read more about our January anniversaries >

Follow us on LinkedIn and Facebook to get the latest KEP news
and stories throughout the month!

LinkedIn Facebook
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